
Parent Bulletin 7.6.24 

Celebration of the word: 

 

This week we have celebrated the feast of Corus Christi during formation. 

Changes to break and lunch times 

Beginning on Monday 10th June the new break and lunch times will be as follows: 

 
7 and 9 8 and 10 

Break 10:15 -10:30 11:15- 11:30 

Lunch 12:30-1pm 1:30-2pm  

We have been preparing the pupils for these changes for the past couple of weeks during 

form time. 

Class Charts 

We are having assemblies next week with all year groups to introduce our new Assistant 

Headteachers, Mr Flynn and Mrs McGladdery. We have been speaking to pupils about 

behaviour in school and how we can celebrate and reward the majority of pupils who arrive 

at school ready to learn every day and behave in line with school expectations. This means 

that they treat others with respect, they have the right equipment, they arrive on time and 

they apply themselves fully to their learning.  

50% of parents have signed up to the Class Charts App, signing up to Class Charts is crucial 

for communication between home and school – something I have worked hard to improve 

since assuming the role of headteacher in September. We would like all parents to sign up 

to Class Charts and will be sharing resources to facilitate this.  



Retreat 

Next week Year 9 pupils will be going on retreat to Savio House in order to reflect on their 

faith journey as part of our Catholic Community. RE and pastoral members of staff will 

accompany the pupils on these visits.  

Achievement 

The winner of the Family value points this week is:  
 
Melvin R - Y8 
 
The pupil who has Achieved the most positive points overall in each year group are: 
 
Heidi J  - Y7 
Nicola K - Y8 
Sidney O - Y9 
Hafsa K - Y10 
Lydia T - Y11 
 

These pupils have won a weekly queue jump pass- WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

Notices 

Next year we will be working with Tameside Music Service to offer private music lessons in 

school – Miss Millington will send a letter out with information about this if your child is 

interested in learning to play an instrument. 

Tmaeside Local Authority have requested that I share  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Gilligan 

 

 

 

 

 

 


